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        Cancellation Notice 

 
 
Solicitation Number: 

 Project Name: 
           Date of Cancellation: 

 
 

 
 
IFB# 19-027 
Fire Alarm System for Bates Middle 

  10/10/18 
  
 

 
 
 
 

This serves as notification of the District’s decision to cancel IFB #19-027 for the Bates Fire Alarm 
Replacement Project.  This decision was made in accordance with the Sumter School District 
Procurement Code.  Thank you for your interest in doing business with Sumter School District. 

 
      

   

   

   

 
 

  

 


